
SEC 2020 Resolution on Climate Change: Action towards net zero emissions by 2030 

This happened here …. in our Diocese…. 

 

Perth 1993: North Muirton 

 

Perth 1993:  Marshall Place and South Inch 

SEC 2020 Resolution on Climate Change: Action towards net zero emissions by 2030 

Bishop Ian, in thinking about our response to the Resolution on Climate Change adopted by the 

General Synod in 2020, asked for a Climate Group to be set up for the Diocese.  This is in the early 

days of evolution and has been drawing on the experience of the Dean and Diocesan Buildings 

Committee, The Rev Elaine Garman, who is involved with the Provincial Group that will report to 



General Synod in June 2021, and other interested volunteers. Bishop Ian has asked that a 

programme of action is presented to Diocesan Synod in 2022.  

As a starting point the group is asking all charges if they are aware of or are part of the Eco-

congregations Scotland Network.  Whilst this will be asked directly to charges, you might have some 

skill, knowledge, or experience that could help the Diocese gain greater understanding of what can 

or needs to be done. Please get in touch with the Diocesan Office if you can help. 

 It would be good to have a regular ‘Hints and Tips’ spot in the Newsletter and so we would be glad 

to hear of your stories of projects or initiatives that are already underway. Please send these for 

inclusion to climate@standrews.anglican.org  
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